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11 November 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

In support of our charity fundraising ethos in school, we will be having a school non-uniform day 
on Friday 13 November 2020, to support the Children in Need Charity. Students and staff should 
pay £1 to support this fundraising event and all monies collected will go towards this charity. 
 
Please see www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraisinghub for more information about the 
incredible work this organisation does. We are extremely proud of our students, who are always 
willing to engage enthusiastically with our charity based events.  
 
As part of this non-uniform day, students will still be required to follow our high expectations and 
standards on appearance. They cannot wear fancy dress, any garments with offensive language 
on, use face paints or hair dye, wear crop tops or wear anything that is inappropriate. 
 
A large number of our students in Years 9, 10 and 11 are required to wear PE kit to school on a 
Friday, as part of their current weekly routine.  It is vital these students can feel included in this 
non-uniform experience and donate as a result. These students are allowed to wear non-uniform, 
but it must be clothing suitable for them to be able to take a full and active part in their timetabled 
PE lesson on the day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Fielder 
Assistant Headteacher 
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